
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:                 All Jacaranda Trace Club Members 
 

FROM:           Gail Chase, Chief Operating Officer 

                     Linda Wiley, Executive Director 
 

DATE:            January 6, 2021 
 

RE:                 COVID-19 Vaccine   
 

 

 

As we eagerly await more information relative to the COVID-19 vaccination, this memo is being sent 

to not only acknowledge the angst many of you have expressed, but to also address some questions 

many of you have asked. As always, please feel free to reach out.  

 

This past November, we selected Walgreens Pharmacy as our vaccinator and submitted all the 

necessary documents. As of today, we have not yet received any affirmative information related to a 

COVID-19 vaccination clinic for Jacaranda Trace. Because we have a licensed Assisted Living 

Facility on our campus, which is a facility type that has been prioritized for vaccination, we are 

confident we will be contacted soon. In that we serve a full continuum of care, our goal is for all Club 

Members to be a part of this clinic.  

 

As some of you may know, our Sarasota Bay Club community has begun the vaccination process. 

Please know that the initiation of this COVID-19 vaccine clinic was prompted by the fact that 

Sarasota Bay Club encompasses a Skilled Nursing Facility, which was highly prioritized for initial 

vaccination. This was initiated at local and state levels, of which we have no influence.  

 

Be assured that we are in daily communications with Walgreens in hopes of securing a date for 

Jacaranda Trace. Once we have a vaccination date and if we confirm Club Member eligibility, we 

will inform you immediately.  

 

If you have any opportunity to secure the vaccine on your own, please do not hesitate to move 

forward.  
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